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Sent: 
To: Raquel Tully 

Friday, August 26, 2005 829 AM 

Subject: RE: 

Yes (I was out yesterday). 

From: Raquel Tully 
Sent: Thursday, August 25,2005 12:48 PM 
To: Paula Isler 
Subject: 

We received a check from New Century Telecom for $5000.00. Is this a Fine? 

Thanks 
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dIs@thlglaw.com 

August 22,2005 

Dale Buys 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Oak Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: New Century Telecom, Inc. 
Docket No. 040062-TI 

Dear Mr. Buys: 

In accordance with the Settlement Agreement with the Commission, enclosed is the 25th 
payment of New Century Telecam, Inc.'s voluntary contribution in the amount of 
$5,000.00 payable to the Florida Public Service Commission. 

Should there be any questions, please let us know. 

Very truly yours, 


